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23/02/1994 LP:- Children's Allowance - job-sharing
Dear Personnel Officer

I am directed by the Minister for Finance to refer to discussions which have taken place at the General 
Council Subcommittee on Equality concerning the arrangements which should apply in relation to 
payment of children's allowances to staff who are job-sharing.  An agreed record of those discussions is 
attached.

If you have any queries in relation to the implementation of the agreed arrangements, I will be pleased to 
assist.

Yours sincerely

Cloda Ryan


